
the

20th May

Sir

I have the honor to acknowledge

your letter of 19th April last regarding

Mr A Henderson's account for serkeis in

the case of Regina v Waugh.

In reply I beg to state that I made no

arrangements with Mr Henderson as

I was not authorized to do so; but was

only told that his services had been

secured in this case.

I have the honor to be

Sir

Your obedient Servant

R H Pideock

Indián Agent.

A. W. Towell Esqr

Indian Superintendent


